
 
                                      
 

                                         Welcome to Mater Dei Parish as we celebrate    
            the Seventh Sunday of Easter 
 

 
 

1.   We pray this weekend for those still suffering from severe storms in  
   the southern U.S. 
 

 

2.    Mater Dei Parish is once again offering scholarships to parishioners  
       who will be graduating from UCA, North Country or Lake Region in  
       2025.  Please contact the parish office at (802) 487-9881 for more  
       information if you would like to apply. 
  

3.    Mater Dei’s annual 50/50 Raffle Fundraiser has begun!  Tickets will be  
       available at all weekend Masses at all our parish churches and at the  
       parish office in Newport until the drawing at our annual Parish Picnic on  
       August 17th.  Tickets are $50 each or buy three tickets for $100.  All   
       proceeds will go toward the maintenance of our three Mater Dei beloved  
       churches and buildings. 
 
 

4.    Totus Tuus is coming to Mater Dei Parish in June!  Registration forms  
       are available at all our parish churches or contact PCL Patricia Petersen  
       at pclmaterdeiparish@vermontcatholic.org or (802) 624-4970. 

 
  

 
 

5.   This weekend’s Holy Masses are offered for the repose of the soul(s) of:  
   St. Mary’s: 

   4:00 pm: † Walt & † Annie Hoover and for the † Deceased Members  
                    of the Galipeau & Chouinard Families.                                                       
   9:30 am: † Michael & † Bridget Hefferon, † Margo Maarawi and  
                   † Annette Pike. 

               11:00 am: † Lucille Duckless and † James Furman.                                          
   St. Edward: 
                8:30 am:  † Roger Pion, Sr., † Richard Del Favero and † Andrea 
                                  Peden.                                                                  

      St. James: 
         10:30 am: † Jeffrey Bailey. 
                            

6.   We wish everyone a safe and healthy week.  
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